Dear Mr mike mcdonnell

i am writing to object at the proposed speed humps at the zebra crossing on the willes rd leamington spa.

the reason im objecting is because this is a main through road from various villages etc

that surround leamington , thus speed humps will cause vehiculars to have to slow down

from the legal 30mph to cross the crossing only to have to increase back to 30mph after.

this inturn would contribute to adding more polution into the air ,i,ve lived in leamington

all my life & seen many changes, but this district seems to have an obsession with causing

vehicles to slow down only to have to speed up again by installing speed humps, road chicanes & or narrowing lanes...

only to make statements later, as to the sudden rise in pollution levels.

i cant really see how this proposed scheme will make the crossing any safer , as there

is an crossing point only 20 yards away from the zebra crossing , so 2 crossing points within

20 yards...and i still see people crossing that road in unsuitible places. maybe something on the lines of awairness might be a better option as they used too

(eg something painted on the road to inform drivers of the oncoming crossing)

thank you